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Purpose 
 
To discuss the situation with countries who are not Cooperating Non-members. 
 
 
Discussion 
 
During the course of 2008, contact has been made with only one non-member, Belize. 
 
The International Merchant Marine Registry of Belize (IMMARB) wrote to the CCSBT in 
January 2008 seeking advice on CCSBT decisions relating to transhipments of SBT. 
Previously, in 2006, IMMARB also contacted the Secretariat seeking advice on becoming a 
Cooperating Non-member 
 
A copy of the Extended Commission’s resolution on transhipment was provided to the 
Registry.   
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